MAR 1 & 1983

Community Hospital

ATTN: Mr. Nicholas Burriesci, M.D.

Radiation Safety Officer
Chairman, Radiation Safety
Committee
416 South 2nd Street
Geneva, Illinois 60143

Gentlemen:

- oL
License Ko. 12-11675-02

Thank you for your letter dated March 8, 1983, informing us of the steps
you have taken to correct the noncompliance which we brought to your
attention in our letter dated February 16, 1983, We will examine these

matters during a future inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.
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Sincerely,

oY (/ngj £

D. G. Wiedeman, Chief
Materials Radiation Protection
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